STANFORD UNIVERSITY
STANFORD, CALIFORNIA

DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMICS March 8, 1955

Dr. Ralph W. Tyler

Director, Center for Advanced Study
in the Behavioral Sciences

202 Junipero Serra Boulevard

Stanford, California

Dear Ralph:

Thank you very much for your letter of March 1.
According to all present plans, the year 1956-57
will be the best for me and I would very much
like to plan on coming to the Center that year.

Sincerely yours,

KJA:mb Kenneth J. Arrow




